
HILLCROSS PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Ashridge Way, Morden, Surrey, SM4 4EE 
Tel: 020 8542 6936 / Fax: 020 7345 1832 

info@hillcross.merton.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Francis 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 16th March 2017 
 

‘To Dream Again’- Year 5 visit to the Polka Theatre, Wimbledon 
 

Friday 17th March 2pm 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are really looking forward to our trip tomorrow to the Polka Theatre in Wimbledon to watch a performance of 
‘To Dream Again.’ 
 
As you will be aware, the performance will finish at 3:30pm and we will be making our way back to school by 
public transport, hopefully arriving back at school by 4:30pm.   
 
Some parents have asked if they can collect their child directly from The Polka Theatre.  If you wish to collect your 
child from The Polka Theatre in Wimbledon you must be outside the Polka Theatre at 3:30pm so that we are able 
to hand over your child as soon as we leave.  If you are not outside the Theatre as we leave, we will move 
immediately to the bus stop and bring your child back to school where they can be collected by you safely at 
4.30pm.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Cath Reidy 
(Creative Arts Leader) 

mailto:info@hillcross.merton.sch.uk

